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$5,000 Donation Forms Bond between Two and Four Legged Friends

TAMPA, FL. – A $5,000 donation is given to a psychology professor at the University of South Florida to implement support groups for people who are afraid of dogs.

Happy Hound Company is a Tampa-based manufacturer and distributor of dog food and has chosen to donate the money as part of a community relations program designed to promote positive relationships between people and animals.

The grant was announced by Marcia Marshall, CEO of Happy Hound.

“At Happy Hound, we believe it’s important for people to establish positive relationships with dogs,” Marshall said.  “Dogs are supposed to be our best friends. We think all two-legged creatures should be able to enjoy all that our four-legged friends have to offer.”

The grant was given to a professor of psychology at University of South Florida, Emanuel Rogers. Who has written a best-selling book on pets and has studied human and animal behaviors and relationships for the past 25 years.

For more information about the grant or the Happy Hound company please contact me through cell at (813) 555-5555 or email me at media@fakehappyhound.com

[bookmark: _GoBack]About Happy Hound Company: Happy Hound was established as a small family business in Ybor City in 1980.  Its commitment to animal health and nutrition is as important today as it was 35 years ago. Heavenly Hound Bites, its organic line of dog food and treats, is recommended by veterinarians throughout the United States. www.fakehappyhound.com
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